
PLAYER WAIVER  

 

As our game grows in size and notoriety, it becomes very important to maintain a good 

relationship with the rest of the campus community. This means a strong commitment to 

respecting those individuals not participating, respecting the University's buildings and grounds, 

and generally behaving as a model human and/or zombie. Additionally, please bear in mind that 

all policies in the Student Manual do apply during the course of the game, including the 

Authority to Direct and requirement to present identification upon request. If during game play a 

University Staff or Faculty member requests that you not play in an area deemed fair in these 

rules, requests your University ID, or makes some other request of you, you should comply with 

their request and then pass that information up to your game moderators so that they can bring 

the issue to ORCSA for help engineering a resolution. Failure of individual participants to follow 

policy and respect the campus and the community may lead to disciplinary action or even 

jeopardize the future of the game as a whole. In conclusion, the Zombie Readiness Task Force, 

ORCSA, and the University, are not responsible for any damage to property or harm caused by 

the player’s imprudent actions. 

 

If you have more questions, refer to the Student Manual at http://studentmanual.uchicago.edu/ 


